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In November 2020, SAAETCC and Tauondi Aboriginal College will host the
World Indigenous Peoples Conference on Education (WIPCE) in Adelaide.

More than 3,000 Indigenous people from around the world are expected to attend and
participate in pre-conference activities, conference workshops and
opening and closing ceremonies.

The Workabout Centre is seeking registrations of interest from Aboriginal students who
would like to be apart of the student volunteer program at WIPCE.

Student volunteers will:

« undertake a volunteer training program

« gain employment and volunteer skills

« have an option to achieve SACE credits

» receive ongoing support throughout the conference

«+ have the opportunity to experience WIPCE and meet Indigenous people from around the
world

To register your interest and be a part of this exciting opportunity, go to:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/37TRXJ5
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